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BY EMAIL 

May 20, 2022 

Gabriella Kalapos 
Clean Air Partnership 
75 Elizabeth Street 
Toronto, ON M5G 1P4  
gkalapos@cleanairpartnership.org  

Dear Ms. Kalapos:  

Re: Ontario Power Generation Inc. (OPG) Clean Energy Credits 

The Ontario Energy Board (OEB) acknowledges receipt of the letter sent by Ms. 
Kalapos on behalf of the Clean Air Council on May 17, 2022. The letter requests that 
the OEB consider issues related to OPG’s sales of clean energy credits arising from 
OEB-rate-regulated assets.  
 
As you know, Environmental Defence has requested that the OEB re-open or institute a 
new proceeding to consider issues relating to the matter of OPG’s ongoing sales of 
clean energy credits. We have advised Environmental Defence and OPG that we are 
considering the matter.  
 
 
Yours truly, 

Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
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